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Winston-Louisville CTC students participated in a gardening workshop for
Earth Week. Special thanks to Winston County Self-Help Cooperative and
MSU Winston County Extension for the presentation. Here are some

reflections.

On this trip, I've learned that plants need a lot more than just water and
food to help them grow. Most plants need water, food, and other essentials
to keep them protected from bugs. | also learned that it has to be a certain
type of season to plant different types of plants. Gardeners have to make
sure that the bug repellents they use don'’t kill the good bugs that help the
plant. Whenever gardeners water their plants or it rains, many have trouble
getting rid of ants. It is recommended that they should purchase ant

insecticide to help get rid of most of the ants and their territories.

Going on this trip was fun, | got to learn some new tips about how to grow
certain plants and keep them alive. | learned that you have to feed your
plants more than just water. You have to get your plant some Plant food
and you have to protect your plant from bugs. However, you have to make
sure you don't kill the good bugs that help your plant. Also, you're probably
gonna have to get an ant Insecticide to help cut down on the ants on your

land.

This was a fun trip. | learned that different plants have different needs.
While some plants can stay in the sun all day and thrive, others do better in
the shade. | also learned that plants need certain nutrients like nitrogen and

phosphorous to grow healthy.



